
April 18, 2018 

VIA USPS and Online Submission 

Ms. Sonica C. Bruce 
Office of Commission Clerk 
State of Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

c 

RE: Docket# 20170178-WS Application for Original Certificate of Authorization for Existing Utility 
Currently Charging for water and wastewater service in Polk County, by The Harbor. 

Dear Ms. Bruce: 

Please accept this letter as a request to waive our statutory deadline from April 26, 2018 to June 5th, 
2018. We need the additional time to discuss Utility fees, for the application referenced, with our 
Certified Public Accountant. Thank you for your attention to this matter and we look forward to your 
response. 

Brian Keller 
Manager of LLC 
Coastal Income Properties- The Harbor, LLC 

Coastal Income Properties, LLC"' 38573 US Hwy 19 N 
Palm Harbor, FL 34684 




